February 18, 2005

Dear Mr. Sarisohn,

Thank you for spending your spare time coming into our classroom. We appreciate you teaching us about the law system and your job. We liked the game you taught us to play. We learned a lot about what lawyers can do. You taught us a lot about different types of crimes that can occur. Your examples got us interested in the subject. Your visit helped us understand more clearly about the laws and the Constitution of the United States. We enjoyed your visit and hope you have a great week.

Thank you!

Roxanna Rahara Billy Or 1900

Sincerely,

Mrs. Goldman's class

Anthony Emma

Poshni
Vicle B, Ahmad

Lephunie

Ephunie

Elephunie

Elephunie

Elephunie

Elephunia

Elephunia